
The Belvidere Town Council introduced the 2024 Municipal Budget at their workshop meeting
on April 8, 2024. The public hearing and adoption of the budget is scheduled for May 13, 2024.
Below is a copy of the Certified Introduced Budget. Should you require a paper copy, one can be
obtained from the Municipal Clerk's Office, 691 Water St., Belvidere during regular business
hours.
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